
2018-2019	Bassett	PTA	Fundraising	

Our	Goal:	

Raise	funds	to	enrich	the	educational	experience	of	the	children	at	Bassett	Elementary	through	
fun	and	profitable	activities	in	a	safe	and	friendly	environment.	During	the	2017-2018	school	
year,	your	generosity	bought	22	Chromebooks	for	the	computer	cart,	supplied	educational	
tools	through	teacher	grant	requests,	funded	Demon	Days,	sponsored	events	like	“Artist	in	

Residence,”	supported	Garden	Club,	Book	Club,	Math	Club,	and	much	more!	

How	Do	We	Do	It?	

We	have	created	many	options	for	family	fundraising	throughout	the	year	to	help	meet	the	
preference	of	each	family.	The	PTA’s	many	programs	would	not	exist	without	the	hard	work	

and	contributions	of	our	Bassett	families	and	supporters.	

Fundraising	Options:	

Direct	Donations:	With	this	fundraiser,	100%	of	your	money	goes	directly	to	the	students.	So	it	
is,	by	far,	our	favorite	fundraiser!	Simply	send	in	cash	or	check	made	payable	to	Bassett	PTA.	
The	suggested	amount	is	$50	per	student	enrolled.	However,	ANY	amount	that	you	choose	to	
donate	will	be	greatly	appreciated.		

Appletree	Fundraiser:	This	fundraiser	is	held	each	fall	and	features	the	sale	of	holiday	gift	
items,	paper	products,	magazines,	cookie	dough,	and	gourmet	snacks...	just	to	name	a	few!	

Mitchell’s	Gift	Cards:	When	you	buy	Mitchell’s	gift	cards	during	our	Spring	Fundraiser,	the	PTA	
receives	25%	of	every	dollar	spent!		

Grocery	Shopping:	Add	Bassett	to	your	Giant	Eagle	and	Heinen’s	shopper	accounts	and	Bassett	
will	automatically	receive	a	contribution	from	these	stores	every	time	you	shop,	and	there’s	no	
cost	to	you.		

• To	register	your	Giant	Eagle	Advantage	Card,	visit	gianteagle.com	and	link	your	account	
to	Bassett	School	ID	#305	

• To	register	your	Heinen’s	Card,	visit	Heinens.com	and	select	Bassett	in	the	school	
donation	program.	Bassett	will	receive	1%	of	every	dollar	spent	at	Heinen’s	from	all	
registrants!	Note:	You	must	register	every	fall	for	this	program,	even	if	you	previously	
linked	your	account.		

Additionally:	Field	Day	Dunk	Tank,	School	Supply	Kits,	and	perhaps	a	few	more	surprises	this	
year	too!	Stay	Tuned!	

THANK	YOU	FOR	YOUR	SUPPORT!	


